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Comments: The Mountain Valley Pipeline project should not be allowed to continue. Building a 42 foot long

pipeline to transport gas will bring great risk of environmental hazard to the Jefferson National Forest, the many

bodies of water it would cross, and the people of Appalachia. The MVP has been delayed many years, getting

permits revoked and denied due to concerns for wildlife and the environment. The project has not shown that it

will succeed in being any less harmful in the future. People's lives will be at risk if the MVP were to continue and

potentially spill gas into the waterways, and will emit over 90 million metric tons of carbon dioxide into the

atmosphere every year, putting everyone at risk. Many endangered species live along the potential route of the

pipeline, and harming their populations would seriously harm the ecosystem of all of Appalachia. I implore you to

cancel construction plans for the Mountain Valley Pipeline! 


